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                                                   ‘The enchanting World of Mary Poppins’- Grade 4 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce the Grade 4 Annual Concert, themed ‘The enchanting World of Mary Poppins’ 

where anything is possible and every moment is filled with wonder! Set in London during the Edwardian 

Age, Mary Poppins with her umbrella in hand and a sparkle in her eye, swoops into the Banks family's lives 

and shows us that life’s greatest treasures aren’t found in gold, but in laughter, togetherness, and a sprinkle 

of charm! She teaches us that while responsibility is important, there’s always room for fun and adventure, 

like jumping into chalk paintings or dancing with chimney sweeps! 

But beyond the whimsy, Mary Poppins reminds us to take care of one another and that even small acts of 

kindness can change the world. So, let’s buckle up for a journey of singing, dancing, and discovering what 

truly matters—the spark that lives in all of us! 

This concert provides an opportunity for our students to showcase their talents. We are committed to 

involving all children either through acting, singing, dancing, or supporting in various scenes. 

Details of the event: 

Date Time Sections Venue 

Tuesday, 5th November 9:00 a.m. to 11:00a.m. A to K GLS Primary Campus Auditorium 

Wednesday, 6th November 9:00 a.m. to 11:00a.m. L to T GLS Primary Campus Auditorium 

Costumes will be specially designed for each student based on their roles. The total cost for costumes and 
props is AED 150/-. Auditions have already begun, and we kindly request that you confirm your child’s 
participation by making the online payment on or before Sunday, 13th October. This will give us sufficient 
time to rehearse and prepare the necessary costumes and props. 

Please note that it will be challenging to accommodate any requests for participation after 13th October, 
due to tailoring arrangements and logistics. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to your child’s participation in this exciting event! 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The steps for the payment pathway for ‘The enchanting World of Mary Poppins’- Grade 4 
 

How to register & pay for an activity online? 

Step 1: Log in to GEMS Parent Portal with parent login credentials (Click here to log in). 

Step 2: Click on Activities under Quick Links or click on the Activities tab on the left 

Navigation menu 

 

 

Step 3: To register your ward, select The enchanting World of Mary Poppins’- Grade 4 
 
Step 4: Select ‘Enroll’  
 
Step 5: Click ‘Send Request” 

Step 6: To make a payment, Click Proceed to Pay and ‘Confirm & proceed’ to complete. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://connect.gemseducation.com/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FRequests%2FTransportRequest

